EIOPA extends deadline for stakeholder
group applications

The European Insurance and Occupational Pensions Authority (EIOPA) is
currently seeking applications for its two Stakeholder Groups, the Insurance
and Reinsurance Stakeholder Group and the Occupational Pensions Stakeholder
Group.

In light of the challenges and difficulties caused by the Covid-19 pandemic,
EIOPA has decided to extend the deadline for interested stakeholders to
submit their application.

The new deadline for applications is now Sunday, 19 April 2020, extended from
13 April.

Learn more and apply
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